
January 18, 2023 

 

For our Russian speaking families: Уважаемые родители, если вам нужна помощь в переводе этого 
информационного бюллетеня, у вас есть какие-либо вопросы, проблемы или вам нужна дополнительная 
информация о PCSNW, у вас есть возможность сделать это, связавшись с нашим секретарем Дианой Лозовик 
(360)318-1347 или, Надя Горун (360) 201-5292. Большое спасибо за то, что вы есть частью нашей школы! 

 
What’s next?!  We had our mandatory Parent Meeting and made decisions to continue 

offering PK-12th, potentially move campus, and started the talk about the Vision & 

Mission of our school.  If you’d like to be considered for joining the School Board, please 

stop by the office, message, or email me (Scott/Mr. V.) by the end of the month.  We will 

have an opportunity for you to visit our next Board Meeting (Monday, February 6 @ 

4pm) so you can see/hear what meetings are like.  The Board’s main responsibility is to oversee the “big picture” of PCSNW 

and your input at the parent meeting will speak to that!   
 

From last week’s newsletter & our devos at the Parent Meeting – I thought I’d keep this verse  

“Make every effort to keep yourselves united in the Spirit, binding yourselves together with peace. For there is 

one body and one Spirit, just as you have been called to one glorious hope for the future.”   Ephesians 4:3-4 

 
Missions Week is the 
last week of March and 
each class will be 
participating in a 
service/mission project 
locally that week. 
There won’t be school or 
classes that week – but 
we do want to follow 
our vision as a school 
and go out into the 
community – so stay 
tuned with how you can 
help drive, etc. for the 
events that are being 
planned!   
 
Conferences are 

next week & 

mandatory – one or 

both parent(s) must 
meet with the 

homeroom teacher 

(minimally) for 15 minutes for each of their children.  

If your child has more than one teacher, you can 

connect with them during or after the conference days 

which start at 12:30 p.m. and go to 5:30 p.m. on 

Wednesday (Jan 25) and Thursday (Jan 26).  Early dismissal (pick up at 

noon) on both days.  Sign-up sheets are in the office…please pop in to sign up 

or call! 
 

Upcoming Events:  

January 23 First Semester Report Cards go out via email to parents 

January 25-26 Parent-Teacher Conferences – noon dismissal for all students  

February 8 Indoor Plant Fundraiser orders due today! 

February 13-16 Session Break (no school) 
February 20  Session 5 begins  

March 8  Christian College Fair – Mr. V. can pick up/drop off students  

March 27-30 Mission Week – each class will do a mission project  

April 14  Dinner & Silent/Live Auction (Pioneer Pavillion) 
 

 

Need some hours?!  We need: 

• more cleaners & supervisors (sign up at 

this link: click here) 

• Auction item procurement (see 

Fundraiser panel) 

• Grounds cleaned up 

• Purchase items from our office list and 

bring receipts for hours equivalency 

recording! 

 

We’ve been given 

this great 

fundraising 

opportunity from 

Pacific Growers, a 

local company, 

selling 10” potted 

house plants for 

your home, office, 

church or gift.  

Your oldest student will be coming 

home with an order form today. Order 

forms and money need to be returned back to 

school Wednesday, February 8th or sooner. 

Please feel free to stop in the office to see what 

the actual plants look like. They are large and 

lush. We compared prices to what local stores 

offer and our prices are the best value around 

for price and size. Delivery date will be the 

end of February and the specific date will be 

announced in a future newsletter. 

 

 

 

 

 

On Friday, April 14, we will be hosting our 

annual fundraising dinner & auction.  The 

Fundraising Committee would appreciation 

your help in collecting donations for goods 

and services.  If you can help, please stop in 

the office for info letter to give to businesses! 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1QnzBDPD5nA-vqDBKN72Wb7UCYfxH8DUp6SQH_hD1kho/edit?usp=sharing

